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Fredrik Rahl is the Deputy Director of Sedermera Fondkommission. Fredrik has been 

with Sedermera Fondkommission for over 10 years and has thus far had the 

opportunity to partake in the listing of nearly 100 companies, as well as the 

capitalization of many more in the micro- and smallcap segment. In more recent 

years he has had the pleasure to see to that Danish companies have been capitalized 

and listed on the Swedish market. A process he is an active participant in. Danish 

companies entering the Swedish market is definitely an interesting capitalization 

option.  

  

For more information about Sedermera Fondkommission, please visit the website at 

www.sedermera.se. 
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